
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

15th July 2022 

 

Heat Wave 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Next week, temperatures in excess of 30 degrees are forecast. If this proves to be the 

case, we may need to alter or cancel planned events, for example PE sessions, 

playtimes, or other outdoor events. Please be assured that we will keep everything 

under review, and prioritise the safety of the children above all else.   

 

Children are welcome to wear their PE kits to school next week if that helps them to 

stay cool.  

 

Please ensure you child has sun-cream applied before school (they can bring a bottle 

to school also) and a sun hat and water bottle in school every day.  

 

Please contact the school office if you have any specific questions or conerns. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         
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